
18/08/2021 

MS Karen Robinson 
9 De Lauret Ave AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
Karen.Robinson@qbe.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Good morning

I’m writing to express my concern at the proposed development at 351 Barrenjoey Rd. In 
keeping with the nature of Newport village, and the increasing pedestrian/dining utilisation of 
Robertson Road, consideration of public amenity of the site and neighbouring environs should 
be the priority of our council. At this point it appears that the developer interests aren’t well 
aligned to the community’s and will permanently destroy the amenity of Robertson Road - the 
community will be living with the end result of this building for years to come, and public 
amenity and preference for Newport village - already articulated in recent meetings - should be 
prioritised in council’s decision making. Many thanks, KRobinson 

Sent: 18/08/2021 9:05:02 AM
Subject: Online Submission


